DOD Survivor Symposium Thank You for Attending/Feedback Email
Send date: Oct. 25, 2024 (following event)  
Recipient list: Registrants 
Subject line: We’d Love Your Feedback: DOD Survivor Symposium
Header: DOD Survivor Symposium: Your Feedback Matters 
Thank you for attending the Defense Department’s fall Survivor Symposium on Oct. 25, 2024. 
We’d love to hear feedback about your experience. It should only take five minutes. Your participation is anonymous and voluntary. 
Your response is important to us and will directly impact the topics of future symposiums.  
[Complete the Survey] 
Want to attend another symposium?
Sign up for The Survivor Connection eNewsletter and get information for our next DOD Survivor Symposium happening in February of 2025. 
